
WEEK OF:  MAY 25 – MAY 29, 2020 

NAME: DR. RONA OLUKOLU – ENGLISH TEACHER  9th -12th  

MON 5/25 TUES 5/26 WED 5/27 THURS 5/28 FRI 5/29 
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NO CLASS: 

MEMORIAL 
DAY 

HOLIDAY 

FOCUS: MAKE-UP           
WORK 

GRADES ARE DUE 
TOMMORROW 

 

1. Please complete all 
missing assignments on 
www.usatestprep.com/ 

 

2. Please complete   

 these assignments on 

https://my.hrw.com if they 
are missing. 

                 

 

* Read Passage: “A Quilt of a 
Country” – pg. 3 - 6 

* Answer Questions: 
Analyzing the Text: page 8: 
Questions 1-5. 

* Complete Selection Test on 
https://my.hrw.com 

 

3. Complete Argumentative   

   Essay on Big Game 
Trophy 

 

FOCUS: MAKE-UP WORK 
 

GRADES ARE 
DUE  

TODAY! 
 

1. Please complete all 
missing assignments on 
www.commonlit.org 

 

2. Please complete   

 these assignments on 

https://my.hrw.com if they 
are missing. 

             

* Read Passage: “The 

Gettysburg Address” – pg. 27-
28 

* Answer Questions: Analyzing 
the Text: page 30: Questions 
1-5. 

* Complete Selection Test on 
https://my.hrw.com 

 

3. Complete Informative   

   Essay on the Rise of 
Female Athletes 

  

HAVE YOU 
COMPLETED ALL 

YOUR WORK? 

IF SO, 
 

NOW! YOU 
CAN TAKE A 

DEEP 
BREATH. 

REST, AND 
RELAX. 

  

  

HAVE YOU 
COMPLETED ALL 

YOUR WORK? 

IF SO, 
 

NOW! YOU 
CAN TAKE A 

DEEP 
BREATH. 

REST, AND 
RELAX. 

about:blank
https://my.hrw.com/
https://my.hrw.com/
http://www.commonlit.org/
https://my.hrw.com/
https://my.hrw.com/
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NO CLASS: 

MEMORIAL 
DAY 

HOLIDAY 

 

 

FOCUS: MAKE-UP 
WORK 

GRADES ARE 
DUE 

TOMMORROW 
 

1. Please complete all 
missing assignments on 
www.usatestprep.com/ 

 

2. Please complete   

 these assignments on 

https://my.hrw.com if they 
are missing. 

                 

 

* Read Passage: “What of 
This Goldfish Would You 
Wish” – pg. 3 - 8 

* Answer Questions: 
Analyzing the Text: page 10: 
Questions 1-5. 

* Complete Selection Test on 
https://my.hrw.com 

 

3. Complete Argumentative   

   Essay on Young People 
Playing Tackle Football 

 

PLEASE NOTE: 

WEBEX CLASS: 

8:15am – 9.05am 

FOCUS: MAKE-UP WORK 

 

GRADES ARE 
DUE  

TODAY! 
 

1. Please complete all 
missing assignments on 
www.commonlit.org 

 

2. Please complete   

 these assignments on 

https://my.hrw.com if they 
are missing. 

  

                 

* Read Passage: “The Lottery” 
– pg. 25-34 

* Answer Questions: Analyzing 
the Text: page 36: Questions 
1-5. 

* Complete Selection Test on 
https://my.hrw.com 

 

3. Complete Informative   

   Essay on the Best Methods 
for Studying for Exams. 

 

  

HAVE YOU 
COMPLETED ALL 

YOUR WORK? 

IF SO, 
 

NOW! YOU 
MAY TAKE A 

DEEP 
BREATH. 

REST, AND 
RELAX. 

  

  

HAVE YOU 
COMPLETED ALL 

YOUR WORK? 

IF SO, 
 

NOW! YOU 
MAY TAKE A 

DEEP 
BREATH. 

REST, AND 
RELAX. 

about:blank
https://my.hrw.com/
https://my.hrw.com/
http://www.commonlit.org/
https://my.hrw.com/
https://my.hrw.com/
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NO CLASS: 

MEMORIAL 
DAY 

HOLIDAY 

 

 

 

FOCUS: MAKE-UP 
WORK 

GRADES ARE 
DUE 

TOMMORROW 
 

1. Please complete all 
missing assignments on 
www.usatestprep.com/ 

 

2. Please complete   

 these assignments on 

https://my.hrw.com if they 
are missing. 

                 

 

* Read Passage: “Blaxicans 
and Other Reinvented 
Americans” – pg. 87-92 

* Answer Questions: 
Analyzing the Text: page 94: 
Questions 1-5. 

* Complete Selection Test on 
https://my.hrw.com 

 

3. Complete Argumentative   

   Essay on Sales and 
Marketing of Electronic 
Cigarettes 

 

FOCUS: MAKE-UP WORK 
 

GRADES ARE 
DUE  

TODAY! 
 

1. Please complete all 
missing assignments on 
www.commonlit.org 

 

2. Please complete   

 these assignments on 

https://my.hrw.com if they 
are missing. 

  

                 

* Read Passage: “Balboa” – 
pg. 77-83 

* Answer Questions: Analyzing 
the Text: page 85: Questions 
1-5. 

* Complete Selection Test on 
https://my.hrw.com 

 

3. Complete Informative   

   Essay on the Ways that 
Supreme Court Justice 
Bader Ginsberg has 
Impacted American Society. 

PLEASE NOTE: 

WEBEX CLASS: 

8:15am – 9.05am 

  

HAVE YOU 
COMPLETED ALL 

YOUR WORK? 

IF SO, 
 

NOW! YOU 
MAY TAKE A 

DEEP 
BREATH. 

REST, AND 
RELAX. 

 

 

 

  

  

HAVE YOU 
COMPLETED ALL 

YOUR WORK? 

IF SO, 
 

NOW! YOU 
MAY TAKE A 

DEEP 
BREATH. 

REST, AND 
RELAX. 

about:blank
https://my.hrw.com/
https://my.hrw.com/
http://www.commonlit.org/
https://my.hrw.com/
https://my.hrw.com/
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YOU ARE 
DONE!  

 
CONGRATULATIONS. 

 

YOU HAVE 
ALREADY 

GRADUATED. 

   

 

 

 

YOU ARE 
DONE! 

 
CONGRATULATIONS. 

 

YOU HAVE 
ALREADY 

GRADUATED. 

   

 

 

 

YOU ARE 
DONE!  

 
CONGRATULATIONS. 

 

YOU HAVE 
ALREADY 

GRADUATED. 

   

 

 

 

YOU ARE 
DONE!  

 
CONGRATULATIONS. 

 

YOU HAVE 
ALREADY 

GRADUATED. 

   

 

 

 

YOU ARE 
DONE!  

 
CONGRATULATIONS. 

 

YOU HAVE 
ALREADY 

GRADUATED. 

   

 

 


